Powering through

_onstruction numbers growing in Oconee despite pandemic
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SENECA — There’s an
onomic slowdown taking
bs and peace of mind, but it
oks like someone forgot to
11 the construction compa-
es working in the Golden
Orner. :
As of mid-May, Oconee
ounty has already had
ore residential building
rmits issued this year
an it did in all of 2019,
past the 144 permits

735. Commercial permits
e at nearly 80 percent of
eir 2019 total, but have
ipled in value. ;
A lot of that commercial
lue lies in the Hartwell
illage student housing
mplex on Oconee’s eastern
d, but there are several
ngle-family developments
‘the works as well.
“We have two major
bdivisions and multiple
her smaller — under 10
ts — subdivisions going,”
conee County planning di-
ctor Adam Chapman said.
‘here seems to be, at this
int, very little slowdown
change of course since the
e-corona times.”
I'he homes behind 179 resi-
ntial building permits had
otal value of $21.6 million
of May 12, and surveys for
)se to 50 units have come

SEE CONSTRUCTION, PAGE A5

While the Hartwell Village student housing project is the most visible bit of construction in Onu

County right
now, building permits are on track to surpass last year’s numbers by a long shot.



CONSTRUCTION: County has brought in
more than $500K in permit fees this year

FROM PAGE A1

through the planning
office in the past three
weeks, Chapman said.

About half of the hous-

' es are lake homes, he
said, and the other half
further from the water

on former farmlands.

“Other than the stu-
dent housing complex in
Hartwell Village that’s
already on the books,
they’re all single-family
homes, not multi-family,”
Chapman said. “There’s
a lot of construction

going on, and the most
visible one is the student
housing in Hartwell
Village.”

While the county
waived permit fees for
tornado-related damage,
Oconee County has seen
more than $43,000 in fees

for the 360 permits issued
since April 13.

More than $516,000 in
permit fees — including
electric work, tearing
down outbuildings and
relocating mobile homes
— has been paid since
Jan. 1.




